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Hello Denver Mile High Rotarians!     4 April 2022 
 
It was great to induct another new member to our Club, Paul Foster. Paul, welcome;  
we look forward to having you get involved with the club.  Keep the new members  
coming.  Would be great to add a few more before the end of the Rotary year.   
Thank you all for your recruiting efforts. 
 
The wine tasting fundraiser is only three weeks away.  Please promote the fundraiser to 
friends, neighbors and co-workers.  We would love to have 75-80 people there. See the 
flyer that was sent via email last week or the newsletter for more information.   
It's going to be a great time! 
 
Thank you to the Alkozay family support committee.  You all are doing an amazing job.   
Lots to do to help out.  If you are interested in getting involved and helping out, please 
reach out to Marty Waters or Tom Cella.   
 
We continue to have discussions with the U-Club as to the options with our weekly 
Wednesday meetings.  We are looking into other possibilities around the area to com-
pare prices. If you have any thoughts on a location or other ideas please share them with 
myself or Carolyn. 
 

Have a great week.    Love & Respect, Steve 

  

ZOOM LINK 
In addition to in-person meetings, we will continue Zoom meetings. The Zoom 

meeting “room” will open at 7:00 am, and the meeting will begin at 7:15.  
Click here to join the Zoom Meeting or use the following URL: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81294791259?
pwd=aXZsTXRiZzJLZEVLR1N2RFZ3bnBRdz09 

 Meeting ID: 812 9479 1259      Passcode: 903839 

 

Spread the word to your friends and family!  
We’re hosting a new event, and we’d love  

to see you there. Join us for  
 

Denver Mile High Rotary & Blanchard Family Wine  
Fundraising Event, April 21, 2022 at 6:00 PM. 

 
Register soon because space is limited. 

We hope you’re able to join us! 
Click here to register. 

Your ticket price includes: 
open tastings of 12 different wines from both California and Colorado, paired with  

gourmet charcuterie and cheese provided by Meat Cheese Boards. All wines will be available  
for purchase by-the-bottle with 20% of proceeds being donated to the Denver Mile High Rotary Foundation. 

Click here for all the details.                                                           

http://www.denvermilehigh.org/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Denver-Mile-High-Rotary-Club/113095428749155?ref=ts
https://www.linkedin.com/in/denver-mile-high-rotary-91114017a/
https://www.instagram.com/denvermilehighrotary/
http://www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Home.aspx?accountid=50085
http://www.rotary.org/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81294791259?pwd=aXZsTXRiZzJLZEVLR1N2RFZ3bnBRdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81294791259?pwd=aXZsTXRiZzJLZEVLR1N2RFZ3bnBRdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81294791259?pwd=aXZsTXRiZzJLZEVLR1N2RFZ3bnBRdz09
https://bit.ly/3KZejzH
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/denver-mile-high-rotary-blanchard-family-wine-fundraising-event-tickets-297469929567?aff=ebdsoporgprofile


Word from the Editor 

A word from your editor 

Dear fellow Rotarians, 
  
I’m filling in for Amanda this week as she is on a mini-vacay.  I’m using the old newsletter template since I don’t have 
time to figure out Amanda’s system. 
 
See you Wednesday!                              The more you contribute to your Rotary Experience,  
Annely Noble, PE                  the more you benefit from your Rotary Experience. 
M 303-842-8725                 What are YOU contributing to Rotary? 
Annely.noble@comcast.net                            And, for what are you waiting? 
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News Worth Knowing 
Book Club is reading… 

City of the Dead by Jonathon Kellerman 
Discussion on Thursday April 28 at 4:30pm 

Robin Springer’s home 
974 S. Williams Street 

Denver 80209 
303-778-0858 

Watch for your second quarter dues invoice e-mail.  
Dues payments are due no later than 10 days  

after the start of each quarter:  
April 10; July 10; October 10; January 10 

Woohoomanity! WE DID IT IN 2021! 
Team DMHR EXCEEDED its 2021 goal of raising $10,000 for the Club! However,  

why stop now while we’re on a roll... there’s no limit to how much we can raise! 
Sign up now to ride in the 2022 Woohoomanity.  

Click here to register, and be sure to link to “Denver Mile High Rotary” 
 

In May we will sign into the Woohoomanity site to begin fundraising. 
 

Check out the Rotary plaque Debra Flick found  
on one of her training rides!  —> 

 
<— The Hewkos are riding in the 2022 Woohoomanity; 

come ride with the Hewkos...  
John Hewko is the general secretary and chief executive 

officer of Rotary International and The Rotary Foundation. 
Margo Hewko, his partner, is the President of  

Rotary One Club in Chicago.  

mailto:Annely.noble@comcast.net
http://denvercenturyride.com/


Calendar of Events and etc. 

Denver Mile High Rotary  

where commitment and 

service  

rise above the mountain tops  
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AmazonSmiles Upon Rotary International Foundation 
This is the quarterly notification to inform you that AmazonSmile has made a charitable donation to the charity 
you’ve selected, The Rotary Foundation of Rotary International, in the amount of $3,286.24 as a result of qualify-
ing purchases made by customers who have selected this charity. 

 
Now, let us have AmazonSmile Upon our Denver Mile High Rotary CLUB Foundation 

AmazonSmile Program is now a fundraiser for Denver Mile High Rotary! 
Get started with AmazonSmile, visit smile.amazon.com  and sign in with your Amazon.com  

credentials. Choose Rotary Club of Denver Mile High to receive donations, and start shopping!  
 

To join AmazonSmile from the mobile app, open the app and find "Settings" in the main menu. Tap on "AmazonSmile" 
and follow the on-screen instructions to turn on AmazonSmile on your phone.  

Sign up for the  
District Conference 

29-30 April 2022 
Click here for details  

and to register 

Literacy Conference 
9 April 2022 

Click here for details 
and to register 

District money is still available to fund grants. 
To encourage clubs to apply, District leadership has decided to 

waive the local/international limitation for the remainder of this 
grant year.  Clubs may submit two local projects of up to $3000 

each, two international projects of up to $3000 each, or a combina-
tion of one local and one international. If you have any questions, 

please contact Marty Waters at grants5450@gmail.com.  

 
April 6 - Lieutenant DF Pace, a Rotary Peace Scholar 
 
April 13 - Ryan Stitt of Denver Water- Denver water rights, usage and demand, new potential sources 
 
April 20 - Jonny Barber- history of Colfax part II 
 
April 21- Fundraiser at Blanchard Family Wines - See details directly below.  Click here for details. and to register. 
 
April 27 - Debra Flick- diversity awareness 
 
April 27 - DMHR Book Club 4:30. Please see page 2 for details. 
 
April 29 & 30 - Rotary District Conference at The Hangar at Stanley Marketplace 
 
May 4 - Cynthia Wellbrock- hosting an Afghan Family in the home 
 
May 11 - Yohuru Williams, Founding Director of the Racial Justice Initiative at the University of St. Thomas 
 
June 22 - Alberto Rodriguez speaks about the Boy Scouts 
 
Please contact Adams Price if you have ideas for, or can recommend speakers. 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50085/event/district-conference-the-hangar
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50085/event/literacy-conference
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/denver-mile-high-rotary-blanchard-family-wine-fundraising-event-tickets-297469929567?aff=ebdsoporgprofile
mailto:adams.price@pmcf.com


Weekly Assignments and More 

Denver Mile High Rotary  

where commitment and 

service  

rise above the mountain tops  
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Date Inspiration Greeters Host 

April 6 Audrey Leavitt Susanne Lorenz and Jeff McAnallen Constance Mortell 

April 13 Annely Noble via Zoom Charlene Porter Adams Price 

April 20 Chuck Rudolph Carolyn Schrader and Linda Sue Shirkey Robert aSimonton 

April Birthdays 
11 April—Susanne Lorenz 

14 April—Mary Walta 
15 April—Charlene Porter 

PROJECT WORTHMORE  
 Denver Mile High Rotary partners with Cherry Creek Rotary 

    
Where: Project Worthmore is located at 1666 Elmira Street, Aurora 
What: They need a total of 8 volunteers - 3 to help with packaging and 5 to help 
with contactless delivery. 
When: The first Monday of every month: 

             10:30am - 12:00pm:  Food Packaging.  Two volunteers will work in a well-ventilated room to put  
                                 together boxes of food for the refugee families. 
             12:00pm - 2:30/3:00pm: Deliver boxes of food to families within a 3-mile radius of Project Worth 
     more. Maps will come with food but GPS navigation recommended. 
Needed: A minimum of 2 baggers and 3 drivers each first Monday of the month.  Project Worthmore is a local 
non-profit that serves the refugee community in the Denver metro area by providing a dental clinic, language clas-
ses, food for their community, as well as other services.  Denver Mile High Rotary (through our Local Community 
Service Committee) has signed up to volunteer the first Monday of each month to help with food packaging and/or 
contactless deliveries.   

Please contact Tom Cella (303-981-1222) to volunteer  
for Project Wothmore or  

for the Village Exchange Center. 

mailto:tomcella1739@gmail.com

